

TOWN OF PLATTEVILLE

David Brand

Public Works Director 400 Grand Avenue Platteville, Colorado 80651 970.785.2245 dbrand@plattevillegov.org

Street Crack Sealing Request for Proposal February 11, 2021

The Town of Platteville Colorado is soliciting proposals to complete Crack Cleaning and Crack Seal work throughout various areas of Town. Please see the attached map(s) with the proposed locations. Contractor shall confirm and verify the amount of product required as part of the proposal.

- Proposals must be to Town Hall at 400 Grand Avenue, Platteville, CO 80651 by NOON on Thursday, February 25, 2021 to be included in the Board packet for consideration at the March 2, 2021 meeting. Electronic Submissions can be made to dbrand@plattevillegov.org by the same deadline.
- ❖ Work must be completed by No later than April 30, 2021.
- Cracks in the asphalt roadways and along the gutter lines will need to be cleaned and filled.
- Contractor is responsible to determine the quantities of crack seal material needed and required to submit the estimated pounds of material as part of their proposal. The price per pound shall include all costs associated with the proposed work for the Town: traffic control, crack cleaning, crack fill material, installation of crack seal and any clean-up of debris or other materials to finish the work on each roadway.
- Traffic Control and / or Town approved detours must be in place. All roads are Town owned and if detour is not possible, road closures may be an option.

Due to budget constraints, if the whole proposal cannot be completed at this time, the Town will determine what street sections of the proposal can be completed.

Please direct questions to the Public Works Director, David Brand at dbrand@plattevillegov.org or 970-785-2245.

Submission of the lowest bid does not guarantee selection. The Town of Platteville reserves the right to select the proposal (if any) it deems most appropriate.

Thank you for your consideration of the proposed project for the Town.

